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WATER CONSERVATION NOTICE 
September 25, 2017 until October 1, 2017 

 
 

Effective September 25, 2017, the Village of Arrowwood is asking residents to implement 

water conservation measures for all residents served by the Village of Arrowwood water 

supply. 

 

The Village of Arrowwood will be performing a pump and recovery test on our Water Well #2.  

During this time, the water supply to the water plant will be shut down and water will have to be 

brought in by a trucking company.  The pump testing is scheduled to take 3 days with a recovery 

of 1 to 2 days, meaning the Village will not be able to supply water from our wells for 

approximately 5 days.  It’s during this period that we are asking you, the residents, to conserve 

water as much as possible to ensure there will be enough drinking water available and to keep 

our costs down. 

 

While water conservation is in place, all residents of the Village of Arrowwood are asked to 

eliminate nonessential uses of water, which include the following: 

 

 The use of hoses, sprinklers, or other means for sprinkling or watering of shrubbery, 

trees, lawns, grass, plants, gardens, vegetables, flowers, etc. 

 

 The use of water for washing automobiles, trucks, trailers, or any other type of mobile 

equipment. 

 

 The washing of streets, driveways, parking lots, office buildings, exterior of homes, 

sidewalks, or other outdoor surfaces. 

 

 The operation of an ornamental fountain or other structures making a similar use of 

water. 

 

 Any other general water wastage. 

 

The Village of Arrowwood thanks you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions or 

require further clarification, please contact the Village Office at 403-534-3821,  Christopher 

Northcott at 403-990-0720 or Luanda Gibbs at 403-485-0297. 
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